
January 11, 2011 

 

 

 

To The Honorable 

The Committee on Finance 

 and Personnel 

Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 

 

 RE:  File No. 101061 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

Agreement between the City Negotiating Team and the Milwaukee Professional Fire Fighters' 

Association Local #215, IAFF, AFL-CIO has been reached on a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU). The MOU concerns the payout of unused 2010 vacation leave for recruit firefighters.  

Paying out vacation leave will avoid staffing difficulties and will save the City money that would 

be spent backfilling the positions of vacationing recruits with higher paid employees.  

 

Copies of the MOU, a resolution approving it and a fiscal note are attached. 

 

In view of the foregoing, we recommended that this resolution be approved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Troy M. Hamblin 

Labor Negotiator 

 

Attachments 

 

cc: Chief Mark Rohlfing 

 David Seager 
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